At the recent annual conference of the Insurance
Institute of Ireland, held in Galway, two Corkmen
were elected to senior office. Mr. Dermot Ryan,
pictured above on the left, who is the Claims
Manager, Royal Insurance, Dublin, was elected
president for the coming year.

The new deputy president is Mr. Jack 0’Sullivan,
who will succeed Mr. Ryan as president next year,
He is the well-known Cork insurance broker, being
managing director of James Bruen & Sons Ltd. Mr.
O’Sullivan is a past president of the Insurance
Institute of Cork.




